
PE days are a Monday and Friday.
Please label all items of clothing and footwear
that can be removed, (if lost it will make its way
back to you if it’s named) 
Well done to everyone having indoor shoes
already! 
Please know that I am always available to answer
any questions you may have and to help support
your child throughout the year. If you need to get
in touch with me, please don’t hesitate to contact
the school office, and I’ll get back to you as soon
as I can. Working together makes a big difference,
and I truly value your partnership.

Newsletter
Welcome to a new school year! I’m so excited to be teaching your children in Primary 6 this
year. The class has had an amazing start to the year—full of enthusiasm, curiosity, and
positive energy. It’s already shaping up to be a wonderful journey of learning and growth.
I’m looking forward to getting to know everyone and working closely with you throughout the
year. Thank you for your continued support—I can’t wait to see all that we’ll accomplish
together!  Miss Cox

Dear Primary 6 Families,

Classroom Highlights

Learning Adventures: 
I am really looking forward to our STEM learning
this term! Our current focus is on physical and
chemical changes—The class asked to learn about
chemical reactions and that is what we plan to do!
Through hands-on experiments and investigations
we will explore how different materials change and
why. It will hopefully be a fun (and sometimes
messy!) way to learn about science in action. Be
sure to ask your child what they’ve discovered each
week.

Literacy
We will be continuing to build on our reading
strategies in class, helping students to understand
texts more deeply and read with confidence.
Alongside this, we’re also working on writing using
descriptive language to make our writing more
engaging and writing information reports—learning
how to organise facts clearly.

Numeracy
This term we will be learning to read, write, order
and sequence 6 digit numbers & decimal fractions
with up to at least 2 decimal places and continuing
to practise using all four operations (addition,
subtraction, multiplication, and division).

To link in with our Enterprise topic, we’ll also be
exploring money—looking at budgeting, calculating
costs, and handling change. It’s a great way to apply
our number skills to real-life situations!
Looking forward to seeing all the brilliant thinking
and problem-solving ahead!

Homework 

Primary 6 Homework will start from week
beginning 15.9.25.
All homework will be posted on Google classroom
on a Tuesday, you will then have the week to
complete the tasks as it fits around the needs of
your family. 
Each child will receive a homework jotter, they can
use this to complete tasks if needed, Google docs
can also be used if this is possible. 
I will attach any log ins needed into homework
jotters to easily allow you to log in at home when
required. 
It would also be really helpful if you could please
indicate if you need a paper copy of the homework
tasks by replying to the post on Parents Portal.

Reminder


